Law Enforcement Committee Meeting
December 3, 2012

Members Present: L.C. Tester, Richard Winters, JoAnn Blankenship, Ronnie Trivett, Robert L.
Gobble, Ken Arney, and Buford Peters.

Members Absent: Scott Sams |
Others in attendance: Tom Bowers, John Lewis, Andrew Worley, and news media.
Meeting was called to order by Buford Peters, Chairman at 6:30 PM. Quorum present.

Motion was made by Ronnie Trivett, seconded by L.C. Tester to approve the minutes of the last
meeting, November 5, 2012 as printed. By majority voice vote, all ayes, motion carried.

Robert Gobbie expressed gratitﬁde for allowing prisoners to attend religious services.

. Old Business

Courthouse Security - Courthouse Security Meeting to be held. No recommendations yet.
Finger Print Machine — Approved by full Commission November Meeting.

PODS - Engineers to report back with soil testing results.

Motion was made by Ronnie Trivett, seconded by Ken Arney to permit the Highway
Department, under direction of Jack Perkins, Superintendent to do the paving of the (old)
Jail parking area with the curbing (if necessary) to be done under a bid contract. By
majority voice vote, all ayes, motion carried.

Motion was made by JoAnn Blankenship, seconded by Richard Winters to adjourn. By majority
voice vote, all ayes meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM.

Patsy H. Lewis, Secretary Buford Peters, Chairman




